
 

 

Thingwall Primary School…                               April 2023 Newsletter 

Teachers, Parents, Students… 

Together Promoting Success 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Welcome to our newsletter for April.  We hope that the following information may be of use/of interest to you… 

Financial Assistance for Thingwall: 

If you have not done so already, please read the March newsletter, which can be found on our school’s website.  This 

is a great opportunity to make much needed money for the school as well as helping your own finances.  Please 

contact the school office if you are able to help. 

 
RSE Policy and Overviews: 
 
Please be aware that this summer term is the term that all classes cover ‘Relationships and Sex Education’ as per our 
PSHE Policy and Scheme of Work.  Mrs Leyland and Miss Arden have uploaded the Jigsaw overviews onto the 
website that we cover from FS2 to Year 6, in case you would like to know what your child will be learning. 
 

 
 
Edsential School Meals: 
 
Please be aware that the cost of an Edsential school meal is increasing on June 1st to £2.68 (currently £2.41).  We are 
aware that this is quite an increase in costs but we are pleased to confirm that the school dinners for children in FS2, 
Year 1 and Year 2 will remain free as part of the UK Universal Free School Meal entitlement.  However, If you think 
you might be eligible for the Free School Meal entitlement, please apply ASAP - even if your child is still in 
FS2, Year 1 or Year 2.  This is because school receives substantial extra funding for each child registered for 
Free School Meals. 
 
 

 

 

Coronation: 

We have an art and history themed day planned for Friday 5th May and POTS have also asked children to come to 
school on that day wearing red/white/blue clothing for a small cost of £1 per child. 

 

 



Celebration Corner:  

Mila, Harriet and Erin (Year Five) – These three young footballers played a fantastic match for Wirral Phoenix last 

weekend.  Mrs Mitchell was invited to go along and watch and she said all three girls played brilliantly and worked 

very well as a team.  Congratulations girls, we hope to see you playing professionally in the future!   

Jack (Year Five) – Jack was very proud to show us his football trophy in assembly earlier on this week.  He was 

awarded man of the match in recognition for his superb skills and his hard-working ethic.  Well done Jack!   

Ivy (FS2) – Ivy has been recognised by a whopping FIVE members of staff around school this week for her friendly 

and kind attitude towards other children and her well-mannered and cheerful manner towards all of the adults.  

Well done Ivy, what a credit to your family you are and what a wonderful quality to be recognised for.  

 

 
 
With Best Wishes 
Mrs D L Evans 
 


